

## FS2 Phonics and Reading Workshop

## Wednesday 11th October 2023

Dear parents/carers,

We would like to invite you to a phonics and reading workshop. The workshop is for adults rather than children and will provide the opportunity to see how we teach phonics and reading in school. We will talk you through the Little Wandle Phonics programme, explaining the sounds your child will be learning as well as how we teach children to decode and spell words. The workshop aims to help you with supporting your child with reading at home.

We will look at some of the books your child will be bringing home and possible activities you can do to support your child with reading. The workshop is **Wednesday 11**<sup>th</sup> **October 2023 at 4:30pm to 5:15pm**. The workshop will be held in the Green Room which is situated in main reception.

Please indicate on the slip below if you would like to attend the workshop and return the slip to your child's class teacher.

We hope to see you there.

Thank you for your continued support.

## Michelle Howes Phonics Lead

Woodnewton – a learning community

## FS2 Phonics and Reading Workshop

Name of your child	
Child's Class Teacher	

I would like to attend the Phonics and Reading Workshop.